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New Mexico State Firefighters Association 
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A voice for ALL firefighters across the State of New Mexico 

 
Invitation  

NMSFFA 102nd Annual Conference 
“Land of Enchantment” 

Hosted by McKinley County Fire 
June 13th to June 15th 2024 

 
The 102

nd
 Annual NMSFFA Conference will be held in Gallup between June 13

th
 and June 15

th
, 2024.  

McKinley County Fire is the host of this years’ annual conference.   

 

Chief Montoya and Captain Austin are set to give attendees a variety of training opportunities 

during the conference and believe everyone will have an enjoyable experience at the 

conference.  There will be an early registration on June 12
th

 between 5pm and 8pm at the 

McKinley County Administrative Offices, 413 Bataan Memorial Veterans St, Gallup, NM. 

Classes and meetings, except for extrication practicals’, will be at the Bataan Memorial 

Veterans Street location. 

 

The NMSFFA works non-stop for the first responders of New Mexico.  We continue to work to provide 

education materials through our bookstore; provide help with research and information to assist in the operation 

of their departments, and monitoring the legislative happenings as to what will affect the fire service in the state 

 

The New Mexico State Firefighters Association (NMSFFA) is an Association for ALL firefighters across the 

State of New Mexico.  For over 100 years the NMSFFA has been working for the men and women of the fire 

service.  We have fought for improvements in funding, training and retirement for the fire service.  Your 

support is the only way for the Association to continue its mission of fighting for and caring for our brothers 

and sisters of the fire service.  Please be sure to visit our website at www.nmsffa.com to review the most recent 

By-laws and Standard Operating Procedures for the association. 

 

Enclosed you will find information for the upcoming Annual Conference with information on the trainings that 

are to be offered.  YOU DON’T HAVE TO BE A MEMBER OF THE ASSOCIATION TO ATTEND THE 

TRAININGS.  We hope you will consider becoming a member, or if you have let your membership lapse you 

will consider renewing your membership.  There are several benefits and program goals for the Association:  

Discounts on Training Materials, Educational Scholarships, Death Benefits, Membership Discount Program, 

Representation on State Fire Council, and a main goal is to have a State Fallen Firefighter Memorial 

established. 

 

The NMSFFA would like to Thank YOU for your continued support of your community and we would love to 

see you at the 101
st
 Celebration.  If you have any questions, please let us know.  Stay Safe out there. 

 

Sincerely, 

Malissa Austin-Mena 

NMSFFA Secretary/Treasurer 

secretary@nmsffa.com 

505.573.8318 
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